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Expect Low Water Pressure in Port McNicoll on August 21 Due to a Watermain 

Repair 
 
Tay, Ontario – Residents of Port McNicoll on the municipal drinking water system are advised 

that they may encounter lower than normal water pressures between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm 
on Friday August 21 due to a watermain repair. 

 
Municipal drinking water system users in Port McNicoll as well as between Port McNicoll and 
Vents Beach Road near Victoria Harbour are asked to minimize their water usage during this 

time.  Please refrain from outdoor and other large water uses on Friday. 
 

The Tay Township Water Services division appreciates your assistance in reducing water 
demand as they perform this watermain repair. 
 

Tay Township is committed to delivering responsive and cost-effective municipal 
services and infrastructure that provide for the long-term economic, social and 

environmental well-being of its residents and community. 
 

-30- 
Contacts: 

 
Antoinette Welsby  

Operational Services, Administrative Assistant  
Phone: 705-534-7248 x255 
Email: awelsby@tay.ca 

Daryl C. W. O’Shea 

General Manager, Corporate Services 
Phone: 705-534-7248 x233 
Email: doshea@tay.ca 


